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Field Ornithologists� 

The Ontario Field Ornithologists is an organization dedicated to the study of 
birdlife in Ontario. It was fonned to unify the ever growing numbers of field 
ornithologists (birders/birdwatchers) across the province and to provide a forum 
for the exchange of ideas and infonnation among its members. The Ontario 
Field Ornithologists officially oversees the activities of the Ontario Bird 
Records Committee (OBRC), publishes a newsletter and a journal, Ontario 
Birds, hosts field trips throughout Ontario and holds an Annual General 
Meeting. 

All persons interested in bird study, regardless of their level of expertise, 
are invited to become members of the Ontario Field Ornithologists. Membership 
dues are $13.00 Annual Member or $260.00 Life Member. All members 
receive Ontario Birds, the official publication of the Ontario Field Ornithologists. 
Please send memberships to: Ontario Field Ornithologists, P.O. Box 1204, 
Station B, Burlington, Ontario L7P 3S9. 

Board of Directors 
President- Donald Sutherland, 325 St Clair Ave. E., Toronto, Ontario 
M4T IP3 
Vice-president - Mike Oldham, RR # 2, Ruthven, Ontario NOP 2GO 
Treasurer- Verne Evans, 2164 Sunnybrook Ct., Oakville, Ontario 
L6L IP4 
Secretary - Luc "Luke" Fazio, 2347 Nikanna Road, Mississauga, Ontario 
L5C 2W8 
Membership Sec. - Mike Runtz, 191 John St N., Arnprior, Ontario 
K7S 2Pl 
OBRC Representative- Doug McRae, 623 Homewood Ave., 
Peterborough, Ontario K9V 4V4 
Publicity - Ted Chesky, 3-317 Erb St. W., Waterloo, Ontario K7S 2Pl 
Newsletter Editor- A. Geoffrey Carpentier, 42 Wallis Dr., Peterborough, 
Ontario K9J 6B7 
Editors - Chip and Linda Weseloh, 1391 Mt Pleasant Rd., Toronto, 
Ontario M4N 2T7 
Field Events - Mike McEvoy, 1130 Oshawa Blvd North, Oshawa, 
Ontario LIG 5Wl 
Past President - Ron Ridout, 407A-I0 11 Dundas St. E., Mississauga, 
Ontario L4Y 4A5 




